
Lakeland Amateur Radio Club
Board meeting November 12, 2018

Members Present Or Absent

Officers: Matthew Stevens, Mike Shreve, Bill Johnson

Board members: Jim Stewart, Mike Oliver, Geoff Schuck, Richard Kennedy, Dave LaFave, Glenn 
Culler

Absent:  Kevin Rought, Stephanie Hildreth, Patrick O’neil, David Zdanowicz 

Guest: Don Jeerings

The following things were discussed:
• The Christmas Party will be held December 3, at the Golden Corral. Bill made reservations for 

the group. Dinner will start at 6:00. Individuals will pay at the door. The club will pick up the 
gratuity.

• There will be a picnic Saturday November 17th, 2018. The location will be Lake Parker Park, 
last pavilion when entering from the boat dock entrance. Rich will be there early to secure the 
pavilion. As in the past, the club will provide the burgers, dogs, buns and condiments. Bring 
something to drink and a dish to pass.

• Rich made several announcements pertaining to upcoming events. 
◦ Tampa Hamfest December 7th and 8th 2018. The location will be the Strawberry Festival 

Grounds.  Don Jeerings brought tickets to the meeting. The price is $9.00 in advance, 
$10.00 at the door. The club will have a table at this event. It will be staffed by Bill Johnson,
Mike Shreve, Dave LaFave, and Jim Stewart. If you would like to help staff, please contact 
Bill Johnson. 

◦ Bill was asked to provide a brochure to handout at the Hamfest. He promised to have this 
ready in time for this event.

◦ Tech-Con will be held February 22nd and 23rd.
• While the bylaws do not require this, Mike Shreve will follow in the footsteps of Bob Doherty, 

who with the help of other board members as well as on his own was able to sign-up great 
speakers for our meetings. 

• Mike Oliver brought up the subject of Echolink. Rich Kennedy and Jim Stewart will make a run
at placing our repeater on Echolink using a Raspberry Pi and Jim’s Internet supplier. Rich will 
report back at the next meeting. 

• Bill asked the board members to consider some sort of training for new hams to make them feel 
comfortable getting on the air. 

• Bill read the finance report for Patrick who was out with a cold. It was approved as read.

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Johnson Secretary






